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School Corp. Oshiro Gakuen / Yomitan Kobato Kindergarten
YR, T904-0324 1677 Nagahama, Yomitan-son, Nakagami, Okinawa

F " Tel : 098-958-5776 / Fax : 098-958-5898
| 3 May 19, 2023

Dear Parents,

School Corp. Oshiro Gakuen, Yomitan Kobato Kindergarten
Principal: Muneo Furugen

Staff Workshop

It is the season when hydrangea flowers look beautiful in the rain. We would like to express our
sincere gratitude to all parents for your continued support in our school activities. The children have
gradually gotten used to the kindergarten and can be seen enjoying the company of their friends.

This year, we are incorporating staff workshops to improve the skills of our staff. The second staff
workshop will be held on the following date, and we would appreciate your understanding and

cooperation that there will only be morning childcare on that day.

#¢On the annual event calendar the 24th of June is listed as morning childcare and
teacher training. But we have changed the morning childcare to the following date.
Therefore, the 24tt of June will be the usual mixed childcare.

[How to use AED and CPR workshop]
Date: Saturday, June 10"
Time: From 1 PM

wThere will be no afternoon childcare on this day, please come for your child before 12:30 PM.



